
Superintendent’s PIE Meeting

Thursday, October 26, 2023

11:00 a.m.

Remote Meeting

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 11:01 a.m. and welcomed all who were present on

Zoom.

Updates included:

● First View app is up and running. Codes are available at the front offices of each school if

needed.

● November conferences are coming up. Schools will be communicating directly with families on

how to sign up.

● The Curtis Health and Wellness Structure is coming along. Fencing has been installed and the

footprint for the structure has been carved out.

● This past Monday was Fall Town Meeting. SPS had three articles up for consideration. The

two items that were approved included funding for the Nixon roof and approval of Chapter 70

refund funds to go directly to Sudbury Public Schools.

● The budget process for the 2024-2025 school year is about to begin. The School Committee

will be sending out an email to families and staff with a timeline and process.

Questions from participants included:

● Whether Mr. Crozier can see how many participants are online for the PIE Meetings and being

happy that the School Committee and Mr. Crozier were pushing for the extra funds to help

support students.

Mr. Crozier ended the meeting at 11:09 a.m.

The next Superintendent PIE meeting will be held on Thursday, November 30, 2023 at 11:00 a.m.


